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Club Posting Computer Recommendations 
 
 
 
The SCGA does not provide the hardware for the posting computers at its member golf course 
facilities. It is the responsibility of the club to purchase a CPU which will run the handicap 
software. The SCGA will provide one touch screen monitor to all golf course facilities for the 
posting of scores. 
 
When purchasing a CPU you will need a Pentium or Celeron class computer running Microsoft 
Windows 7 or higher operating system.  The software runs fine on 2.3 GHz processor with 512 
MB of RAM, but the faster the processor and the more RAM you have, the happier you will be 
with the performance of the system. The computer should have a CD-ROM Drive, SVGA 
standard video card, 250Mb free disk storage and integrated 10/100 Ethernet network 
interface or 56K modem PC card. 
 
The score posting platform (GHP Online Club) is a web based product and it is the club’s 
responsibility to have a high speed-high capacity internet connection in place.  A consistent 
internet connection is important and a decent download speed (at least 3 mbps) is 
recommended.  
 
Although not required, the SCGA does recommend that Microsoft Office Home & Student 
(includes Word and Excel) 2007 or higher. This will allow your club to take full advantage of 
exporting files from the handicap program. 
 
Generally speaking, any PC available in the marketplace will be sufficient to access the GHIN 
Handicap Posting platform.  If you have questions about purchasing a CPU please contact the 
SCGA Handicap Department at (800) 913-7242. 
 


